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The death of Mrs. Ellen Dickinson Underhill at 4:30 o’clock on Saturday 

morning, January 20th, came as a sad shock to her many friends.  It was not 

generally known that Mrs. Underhill was ill, but for two weeks she had been 
suffering from an attack of the grippe, which terminated in pneumonia.  Ellen 

Dickinson was the daughter of the late Charles F. and Ann Eliza Adams 
Dickinson, and was born in Victor on May 1st, 1848.  Her parents were among 

the early settlers of the town, and she was a great granddaughter of Enos 
Boughton, who was once the owner of the township of Victor.  On November 

13th, 1878 she was married to Colonel Henry P. Underhill of Baltimore, Md., 

and they made their home in that city.  On October 14th, 1889 Colonel 
Underhill passed away, and Mrs. Underwood returned to her girlhood home.  

She purchased a home on East Main street in this village and for the past 27 
years had resided there.  Mrs. Underhill was the last of her immediate family, 

the only surviving relatives being nephews and nieces.  When health 
permitted, Mrs. Underwood was a faithful attendant at St. Paul’s Universalist 

church, of which she was a member, and she was deeply interested in the 
activities of that organization.  She was a pleasant, kindly woman and will be 

missed by many friends.  Mrs. Underhill was a member of Unity Club and was 
a member of Gah-a-yan-duk Chapter, OES. 

Funeral services were held at her late home at 2 o’clock Monday afternoon, 
Rev. George W. Scudder, pastor of St. Paul’s church, officiating, assisted by 

Rev. E. [Edwin] P. Wood of Albion, a former pastor.  Interment was made in 
Boughton Hill cemetery. 
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